HARTSHORNE CITY COUNCIL
Special MEETING MINUTES 
November 19th, 2018

Mayor Joy Cline met with board members on November 19th, 2018 for a Special Meeting with the Hartshorne City Council.
Roll Call: Winslow, Grove, Young and Baker present.
Absent: Faulkner, Kelly, Bond, and Jackson. 
No quorum present.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Brad Shelton with Tedford Insurance discussed with present council members the proposal for our property and liability insurance. At this time since we have a deadline to renew our yearly insurance the city attorney advised that Mayor Cline continue the current coverage with Tedford. Agreement has been signed and will be presented for approval at the next regularly scheduled meeting. 

